THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Interim Superintendent

DATE:
July 12, 2006

SUBJECT:
Vine Grove Optimist Club Donation

ISSUE


The Vine Grove Optimist Club donated $1,150.00 to Vine Grove Elementary School.  The school used the donation: to purchase a new floor mat to prevent students from falling when entering the building due to inclement weather, purchased a new buzzer system that is used to notify the office when someone is leaving though one of the locked doors and purchased volunteer badges for the parents/grandparents, Junior Achievement, etc. to wear while working in the building.  

The Hardin County Board of Education is grateful to the Vine Grove Optimist Club for their investment in the children at Vine Grove Elementary and Hardin County Schools.

RECOMMENDATION


I recommend that the board accept the donation from the Vine Grove Optimist Club.

RECOMMENDED MOTION


I move that the Hardin County Board of Education accept the donation from the Vine Grove Optimist Club.

